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 		  Summer 2015 is coming to a 
close and it’s been a wild one for sure.  
We’ve gone from having too much rain, 
to not enough.  Extremely hot temps 
and then unseasonably cool periods!  
Overall though, it’s been a great sum-
mer and we’ve had a great time taking 
care of you!
	 Our 3rd Annual Woodson Com-
munity Cookout is coming up on Sat-
urday, September 26th.  We will be 
eating around 5pm.  There is no cost 
for attending.  However, we do need to 
know if you are coming.  It allows us to 
better prepare the amount of meat we 
need.  We do ask if you plan to attend, 
that you bring a side dish with you.  
Woodson Bend will provide the meats.    
Great times and delicious food will be 
all around!  Just shoot Marcia an email at 
administration@woodsonbendresort.com 

and let her know you are coming!  We 
look forward to seeing you soon!
	 By the time you receive this, 
our Annual Owner’s Meeting will be 
over.  Congratulations to our two re-
turning Board members, David Dick 
and Tom Dieruf.    I know each of 
these gentlemen are looking forward 
to serving the community for the next 
three years and are prepared to handle 
the challenges that await.  
	 I would like to remind everyone 
that our annual Employee Apprecia-
tion Day is coming up Friday October 
9th.  If you are interested in making 
a donation to this wonderful event 
please contact Marcia at 
administration@woodsonbendresort.com.   
Your donation can be billed to your 
account.  This is typically the high-
light of the year for the employees 
and your generous donations over the 
years have made very positive im-
pacts into the lives of our employees.
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	 Don’t forget that our Remodeling 
Department stands ready to assist you 
with any remodeling needs you may have 
this fall and winter.  If you are thinking of 
doing any work contact Kenny in Main-
tenance at 606-561-5314 or via email at 
maintenancewb@woodsonbendresort.com 
for schedules and quotes.  Current de-
mand for remodeling has created a back-
log on work……..so, the sooner you can 
let us know what you want, the sooner 
we can get your project on the work-to-
be-done log!!  Don’t wait!!!  Call Kenny 
now!!!
	 Don’t forget to be on the lookout in 
our monthly newsletter to important dates 
on when some of our amenities, such as 
the restaurant and boat launch, will be 
shutting down for the season.
	 Thanks to all of our owners for con-
tinuing to make our Resort one of the pre-
mier destinations in the country!

HALLOWEEN 
POKER RUN

Meet at Clubhouse
between 11:30 - noon 
Trick or Treat for a 
Poker Hand ($5 per)

Costume Contest
Decorate your Golf Cart

Questions? Contact Mary
at mascoggan@hotmail.com

CHILI COOK-OFF
Bring your Chili to the

pavilion by 5:00 pm
1st Place Award and 

Bragging Rights!
Red & White chili categories

Sample the chili after 
judging is complete

What a Day !!!

OCTOBER 24TH - 2 BIG EVENTS! DOUBLE the FUN!



PRO SHOP NEWS

Golf season is starting to slow down but there is still a lot of great 
golf to be played.  You’ll still need tee times thru October.

Here are four outings when the course will be closed at least part 
of the day.

 9/24  William Shearer Memorial (1:00)

 10/2  Consolidated Pipe (12:00)

 10/3  Buck & Doe (1:00 Shotgun Start, 

    2 person Scramble, $40 per couple)

 10/12  Hal Rogers (12:00)

PRO SHOP GRILL 
FALL HOURS

Friday, Saturday & Sunday 
8 am - 2 pm

Recently Added 
FRIENDS of 

WOODSON BEND
UNIT # NAME
07-4 Mark Wilson
25-1 Steve & Sandy Fister
29-2 Tom & Joan Dilullo
38-3 Greg & Vicki VonHoene
41-3 Tommy & Vicki Booth
44-1 Greg & Stephanie Singer
51-2 Steve & Sheryl Mickey
62-3 Ben & Stephanie Kessling
99-4 Bonnie Adkisson
99-4 David Adkisson
055-1 Greg & Sandra James
115-1 Brad & Sundae Park

Boat Launch is CLOSED
Open on Sept. 19 (for pull out only) 9:00-6:50

Oct.17 9:00 – 4:00 (pull-out only)
YOU MUST HAVE A LAUNCH TICKET

(available at Security)
Call for required appointment

561-5314 or 561-5313

WOODSON BEND RESORT

BOAT LAUNCH TICKET

(One Way Only)

$10          
          

       $10

 (Expires 12-31-15)

Most water heaters are only war-
ranted for 5 years. If your  water 
heater is older than this, you may 
want to consider replacing it with 
a new one, as the older it gets, the 
greater risk for it to rust out. This 
could create a lot of water damage 
to your unit as well as the unit be-
low if you are in an upper unit. AC 
drain lines need to be cleaned each 
year and AC drain pans need to be 
checked for deterioration. 

Contact Woodson Bend Mainte-
nance Department at 606-561-5314.

WATER 
HEATER 

REMINDER

Condolences are extended to 
Judge Tim Hogan (68-1, 3, 4) 
on the passing of his mother.

the


